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Installation of Universal Clamp Assembly 
 
The Universal Clamp Assembly is designed for use on new hex beams and is 
also intended to retrofit all older hex beams. No holes need be drilled for use on 
new or older hex beams. 
 
There are four holes associated with the top flange on all hex beams. On new 
hex beams, two of these holes are used to secure the top flange for the center 
post. The other two holes are vacant and intended for use by the customer in 
installing the bottom bracket. The two bolts associated with the bottom bracket 
are a perfect fit for the two vacant holes. The two vacant holes are on the 
diagonal from each other and extend through the base of the upper flange. 
 
On older hex beams that are equipped with a floor flange on the bottom for 
securing the mast, simply remove the four nuts on the four flange bolts and then 
remove the bottom flange. The new Universal Clamp can then be installed using 
two holes on the diagonal from each other. Use the new serrated flange bolts 
that are supplied with the Universal Clamp for this.  
 

 


